
Jefferson Township Middle 

School 

  

 

 

All Parents of 5th grade students are  

invited to the 

 

Grade 6 Parent Orientation 

 

TUESDAY, June 4, 2019 

6:30 p.m. 

 

At the Jefferson Township Middle School 

Cafeteria 

 

Presentations will include information 

about academic teams, exploratory classes, 

after school activities, and “Life in Grade 6.” 

 

We ask that only parents attend this 

program.  

 

Parents and students will be able to attend 

an open house day in late August. 


